
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

May 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We will be holding our Year One and Year Two Sports Day on Friday 7th June at 1.30 pm. on 

the school field (weather permitting). 

 

We will all be going out together and the children’s races will be mixed up throughout the 

afternoon. 

 

All the children will be given apples and drinks after their races, so please do not disturb the 

children when they are in their class area. 

 

The children will all need to have plimsolls or a pair of trainers and a P.E. kit in school 

otherwise they will be unable to take part.   If your child needs to wear a hat due to hot 

weather, please make sure that it has his/her name in it.   Also if it is a sunny day 

(hopefully!) the children will need sun cream applied before coming to school in the morning. 

 

Don’t forget to bring your chair so you can watch in comfort!!! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 
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